
From: Brian Matheny <mathenyb@juno.com>  
Sent: Friday, January 7, 2022 5:22 PM 
To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Energy Efficiency is the Way Forward (DE 20-092) 
 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 

Public Utilities Commission, 

To the members of the Public Utilities Commission, 

I am writing to you today to ask you to reconsider your decision on DE 20-092. 

It is my understanding that the US DOE has long since proven that energy efficiency saves 
ALL ratepayers far more than the modest charge on their bills even if they don’t ask for 

benefits. 

Please consider changing your decision for DE 20-092. 

Thank you. 

Brian Matheny  

mathenyb@juno.com  

Epping, NH, 03042, United States  

Epping, New Hampshire 3042 
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